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Decision:  Random Testing – Legal Status Update 

At its meeting of May 18, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Receive the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment; 

2. Approve the confidential recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment; 
and  

3. Not release the information as set out in the Confidential Attachment as it relates to 
labour relations, litigation affecting the municipality or local Board and contains advice 
that is subject to solicitor-client privilege.  


